
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/31/2023 12:15:29 AM

First name: Brenda

Last name: Dexter

Organization: 
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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

 

This letter is to express my objection to the Sandwich Vegetation Management Project.  A project based on a

plan from 2005, which places timber harvesting over the environment and outdoor recreation is senseless.  No

buffer near trails?  No consideration for endangered/sensitive species?   There are many concerns here, and as

a resident of Albany I have to state that this project should not move forward without being reworked, if at all.

 

 


